

Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School Church Road Saughall Chester CH1 6EP

Telephone: 01244 981090

e-mail: head@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs D Prenton

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Cook

Dear Parents,

Wacky Run

On Friday 15th February the Sports Ambassadors will be doing a Wacky Run for the whole school. The purpose of this run is to raise money for the Hospice of the Good Shepherd. Your child is required to bring a wacky accessory such as a pair of sunglasses or a hairstyle/item. If your child is wearing anything wacky could they please bring a minimum donation of 50p to go towards raising money for this much needed charity. Your child will come to school in their normal school uniform and have their wacky item in a bag. We would also like to address to you that we would appreciate them bringing in their trainers as they will be running around the school bark.

The amount of time they will run:

Reception: 5 minutes YR1/YR2: 7 minutes YR3/YR4: 10 minutes YR5/YR6: 15 minutes

Many Thanks,

Sports Ambassadors.